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---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ashish Lal <ashish.lal@mitwpu.edu.in> 
Date: Tue 10 Apr, 2018, 1:59 PM 
Subject: 8th BCS Student Council Election results 
 

Dear Student Leader, 
 
Greetings to you from Bharatiya Chhatra Sansad! 
 
We are glad to inform you that you have been declared elected during the above mentioned elections process. 
As communicated earlier, the swearing-in-ceremony has been scheduled on Saturday, 28th April 2018. 
Attending the swearing-in-ceremony is compulsory for all elected student leaders. Thus it is requested, kindly 
confirm your presence in next 3-days. In case you are unable to attend due to examinations, we are 
proposing 12th May as the second alternative date.  
 
For results visit https://www.bharatiyachhatrasansad.org/students-council-election-result 
 
Kindly revert so we can finalize the swearing-in-ceremony. 
 
Forward your whatsapp nos. so we can include you in official BCS whatsapp group. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ashish L. Lal 
O/o Chief Coordinator 
BCS 
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